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30/05/2024  23:03:592024/0819/P SUPPRT Daniel I am writing in favour of this proposal. It seems an efficient use of space, and an opportunity for JW3 to 

expand in an otherwise unused grey wall. Leon Fenster is a talented artist and I look forward to seeing what 

he will produce

30/05/2024  21:27:222024/0819/P OBJNOT Diane Dantzic A previous application for an advert on this same block of flats which was turned down in 2018.  This was 

much smaller than what is now proposed.  This would be an enormous lit distraction to the neighbours of JW3 

who would have to put up with the illumination, into our flats, and of course a huge distraction to motorists 

driving along both Finchley road and Arkwright road.

This is a residential area, and we should not be submitted to huge and unsightly hoardings.  in fact we border 

on a conservation area and the wall that they propose to use is on a very lovely and aesthetially pleasing 

building.

this is most inapporopriate,

30/05/2024  21:26:422024/0819/P COMMNT Roy Dantzic This not a minor alteration it completely obscures the elegant stone wall purposely designed to complete the 

architectural merit of JW3

My apartment, which comprises large glass windows, face directly on to the wall as do many other residents. 

This will have a major impact on the enjoyment of our apartment, particularly if lighting is permitted. The size 

will be overpowering 

An earlier application,albeit for a hoarding rather than” art work”,was rightly refused as set out in Reasons 

1and 2, which reasons are just as relevant today to art work.

Frankly this would be a disaster for the building and its surroundings and should be refused.
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